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Site Report – School Site – October/November 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Name, Position 
Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 

 
Outstanding Activities and Events 
It has been a busy couple of months! 
 
Round 1 of CTE went off without a hitch! 
Brianna Billadeau – Traditional Foods 
Gilanna Tupuola – Construction Track 
Tatianna Anderson – Welding Track 
Etelani Tupuola – Aviation Track 
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Volleyball was a blast! 
 

 
 

 
 
Round 2 of CTE… 
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Personnel  
Certified: 
Nancy Mills, Head/Sped/Secondary Teacher, Year 13 
Sara Erickson, Elementary Teacher, Year 23 
 
Classified: 
Samantha Jones, General Aide/Indian Ed Aide/PE Aide 
Elaina McCormick, Preschool Aide/Night Gym Aide 
Amber Peterson-Tanuvasa, Custodian/Cook/Substitute 
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Katie Jones, Intensive Sped Aide 
Mary Grunert, Substitute 
 
Vacant: 
Onsite maintenance 
Subs needed! 
 
We are excited to announce that we have officially hired Katie Jones for the intensive sped para position! 
 
We are also excited to welcome a student teacher in January - Abby Plouse! We have been in regular 
communication with her, answering alllll the questions and helping her to understand the elements and 
cultureJ 
 
Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
CTE has been so amazing for our kids! We can’t say this enough!! Thank you to all who have worked so hard 
to make each and every CTE experience amazing for our kids! From communication to the quality of classes 
offered (we love the virtual and in-person mix), we are very pleased! 
 
Both Ms. Nancy and Ms. Sara are working on Earth Science in their classrooms. The upper elementary class 
is doing a project on the old west for social studies. Ms. Nancy’s 9th graders are finishing strong in US 
Government. 
 
 
 
Technology Insights 
A big thanks to Sam for sending us a Starlink unit! We are excited to get it hooked up and running! 
 
Facility Update 
The facility is doing well. We have had several visitors who have thoroughly enjoyed their stay. 
 
A big thanks to Carl for coming to visit and do some maintenance in and around the school! 
LSAC Activity 
LSAC will be held on 12/12. 
 
Volunteer Report 
No volunteers to report. 
 
Professional Development 
-Ms. Sara and Ms. Nancy will be attending the RTI conference remotely.  
-Ms. Nancy will be attending the ASSEC conference in person. 
Pupil Attendance 
There was a slight drop in regular attendance in November as many families went on vacation. They are 
back and attendance is once again strong. 
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Student and Staff Safety 
No safety concerns currently. 
 
Subsistence Calendar 
We had several students take advantage of the experiencing out opportunities presented by the subsistence 
calendar. It’s fun to see summertime learning happening! 
Other 
 
 


